
September 15, 2025

Ms. Susan W. Hoskins LCSW, Executive Director
Friends Foundation for the Aging
PO Box 1081
Langhorne, PA 19047

Dear Ms. Hoskins:

Thank you for allowing the Center for Hope Hospice & Palliative Care in Scotch Plains, NJ to apply for Thank you for allowing the Center for Hope Hospice & Palliative Care in Scotch Plains, NJ to apply for 
support.  We are very grateful for this opportunity.

We sincerely hope that you will consider continuing your support for this program and continuing to 
be a part of the Center’s never-ending search for ways to improve the services we provide.  As the 
needs of our patients continue to evolve, the Center’s goal is to adapt to and address these needs 
effectively. It may occasionally appear to be an insurmountable task, but with the assistance of the 
community, the goal is attainable.

We thank you and the Board, officers, and staff of the Friends Foundation for the Aging for your We thank you and the Board, officers, and staff of the Friends Foundation for the Aging for your 
consideration.  If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me at 
your convenience.

Sincerely,

 
Frank Brady, MPA, RN
President
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